SAD NEWS

With the increase in COVID 19 cases, the CDC recommendation on gatherings
and the lack of volunteers it was not possible to organize a fun and safe Hal-
loween event this year. We look forward to having a grand party next year!
Please keep in mind volunteers will be needed for both the Easter party or the

Halloween Party in 2021!!

OCTOBER COUNCIL MEETING 10/14/2020 AT
6:30PM

There are still restrictions on public meetings
because of COVID 19. This will be a Zoom
meeting. To listen to the meeting go to https://
zoom.us/join and the Meeting ID# is 826-244-
2047.

Even though it does not
seem like it with the beautiful
weather we are having right
now winter is on the way.
Don't forgot to winterize your
sprinkler systems.

Library hours.
Wednesday 2pm — 6pm
Friday 9:30am—1:30 pm

Come catch up on your reading!
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We are seeing many dogs in Town:

Dogs and puppies must be licensed within 30 days of residency in Town.
A current certificates of rabies vaccination must be produced when purchasing or <y
renewing license. Applications are available at Town Hall or from Brent. A

Dogs must be leashed when not on the owners property.

Non compliance of these Town ordinances will result in fines.

“Center of the Wheat Belt”
The Town of Uniontown is an equal opportunity employer and provider
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Remember when doing your fall clean up that the Uniontown Compost
Facility is for NATURAL VEGETATION ONLY. NON NATURAL VEGITATION
OF ANY KIND IS NOT EXCEPTED. ABSOLUTELY NO TREATED WOOD OF ANY
KIND is to be dumped there. Please pay close attention to the signs show-
ing what is allowed and what is not allowed. This facility will be closed
down if illegal dumping continues.

Thank you for your cooperation.

TOWN HALL HOURS

Monday & Wednesday 9am to 3pm
Tuesday & Thursday 7:30am to 3:00

Friday CLOSED
o
Name & Title Phone Number Alt # / Email
Dave Jacobs—Mayor 509-229-3805 utown@inlandnet.com
Brent Lane—Maintenance Superintendent 509-552-9434 509-229-3661
Animal Control Officer utownshop@inlandnet.com
Joe Handley—Chief of Police 509-229-3290 uniontownchief@gmail.com
Steve Bremer—Water-Waste Operator 208-791-6657
Kile Allen—Building Inspector 208-790-0021 kilea@co.nezperce.id.us
Ginger Devorak—Deputy Clerk 509-592-8925 utown@inlandnet.com
Ann-Marie Zangua Town Clerk / Treasurer 508-229-3805 uniontowntownhall@gmail.com

Town Council Members

Mike Shore—Paosition #1 Dan Warner—Paosition #3

Brian Davies—Position #2 Jack Espy—Position #4

Sam Kimble—Position #5



